
Thank you to the PTO for giving Hemlock Creek
students the opportunity to have John Schu visit

our school on May 7th!  
.
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If you would like to purchase books for John Schu to autograph 
click this link!  

Book orders are due by April 18th.
The books will be shipped to Hemlock Creek so John can sign them when

he is here.  Books will go home with students that day or the next day.

https://xuyx9zzuvpq.typeform.com/to/KBwqK4Vg

